Attachment 15

REPORT OF SUPPORT COLLECTED
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(
(
                                                                                            Rpt.   No.
The Local Department of Social Services (LDSS) must pay you the first $100 of support paid in the month it is due for someone in your household. This payment is called a “pass-through” payment. This report summarizes the amount of support LDSS received for you last month. It also tells you the pass-through payment you will receive.

Line 1 is the amount of support received by LDSS last month that was due to be paid last month. You will receive a pass-through payment of up to $100 of this amount. This payment will not affect the amount of your temporary assistance benefit but may affect the amount of your food stamp benefit next month. If Line 1 lists “0”, LDSS did not receive a support payment for you last month and you will not receive a pass-through payment.

Line 2 is the amount of support received by LDSS last month that was paid on time in previous months but not received by LDSS until last month. If you did not already receive the full amount of your pass-through payment for the month(s) when these payments were made, you will receive an additional pass-through payment for those months. This payment will not affect your temporary assistance benefit or your food stamp benefit. If Line 2 lists “0”, LDSS did not receive a support payment for you last month for any prior months and you will not receive an additional pass-through payment for those months.

You will receive your pass-through payment when you receive your temporary assistance payment via the Electronic Benefit Transfer (EBT) system.  Your EBT receipt will not separately identify this payment.  If you disagree with the amount of the payment, or have other questions regarding this support pass-through payment, contact your temporary assistance worker at your local district.  If your concern is not resolved, you may call 1-888-208-4485, at no charge to you, to obtain the form for submitting your written request for a desk review. 
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